
 

 

From: Geeraerts Els [mailto:els.geeraerts@fagg-afmps.be]  

Sent: Friday, May 16, 2014 12:11 PM 

To: SANCO PHARMACEUTICALS D5 

Subject: RE: 72nd Pharmaceutical Committee - Action points 

 

Dear Madam, dear Sir, 

Concerning agendapoint AOB 2. Update on external study on availability, we have 

one comment: on page 22 it is mentioned that the proportion prescription vs non 

prescription medicines is 88% vs 12, while in fact it is 90, 5% vs 9, 5%. 

 

My excuses for the delay in communicating. 

 

(…) 

 

Kind regards, 

Els Geeraerts 
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